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It’s been a great year for us with Big Horn Ministries as we seek to 

help people take their next step.  From helping missionaries around 

the world to helping someone say “yes” to Jesus for the first time, 

many steps have been taken.  Here are a few of the highlights! 
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   Year End Gifts are vital to our continued ministry.  Would you con- 

   sider partnering with us to help people take their next steps in 

2020?  You can give online at bighornministries.org then click on “get involved.”  Or 

if you prefer send a check to Big Horn Ministries, 9088 CR 76, Ohio City, CO 81237.    

All gifts are tax-deductible.                                                                     

   Thank you for your partnership,  Spencer and Annette 

Annette helping these dear ladies take                 
steps of refreshment in Indonesia.  Nic took a step by placing his  faith in Christ!   

Kate took a big step too!  Moving from Ohio City 

to New York City  to attend The King’s College! 
Many ladies went back to minister after taking 

steps of healing and rest in Ecuador. 


